PUBLIC NOTICE
VILLAGE OF SOUTH HOLLAND
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS

The Village of South Holland is requesting Statements of Qualifications (SOQ) from IDOT-prequalified
engineering firms for Phase Ill — Construction Engineering Services for the Taft Drive (FAU 1044)
Resurfacing in the Village of South Holland, IL. This project is being federally funded, and therefore,
consultant selection will be in accordance with the Qualification Based Selection (QBS) guidelines in the
Brooks Act (40 USC 11) and the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) requirements for Procurement,
Management, and Administration of Engineering and Design Related Services (23 CFR 172). Consultant
interviews will not be conducted. Consultants will be evaluated in the following areas:

Firm’s Experience;

Team’s Experience and Qualifications, including Subconsultants;

Key Personnel Expertise/Past Performance, including Subconsultants;
Technical Approach to Project and

Local Presence.
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One (1) paper copy and an electronic copy of the responding firm’s Statement of Qualification are to be
submitted no later than 3:00 pm on 09/27/2024. A copy of the full Request for Qualifications can be
obtained by contacting Michael B. Cramer the Village of South Holland Director of Public Works via email
at mcramer@southholland.org or phone at 708-339-2323 x2001.
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